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Comments: I am writing to comment on the purposed rules about e-bikes in the National Forest.  I believe all e-

bikes should be classified as motorized vehicles, permissible only in places where motorized vehicles are

currently allowed.  E-bikes should not be allowed on trails or in wilderness areas.  They have a huge impact on

trail conditions.  It is also a slippery slope to begin to open up more motorized traffic on our already overcrowded

trails.


